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Aaron’s Acres Welcomes Two New Board Members  
 

Lancaster, PA….Aaron’s Acres is excited to announce that Robert Biddle and Caroline Duda have 

recently joined our Board of Directors. Robert Biddle is the Manager of Financial Operations at 
Charter Homes & Neighborhoods. Bob has been employed in the financial field for the past 13 years. 

He has a Bachelor’s Degree in Finance with a Minor in Economics from The Pennsylvania State 

University, Smeal College of Business. He resides in Lancaster.  

Caroline Duda is the Director of Human Resources at Manheim Central School District. Caroline has 

been employed in the field of human resources for 15 years, dedicated to public education. She 

holds a bachelor’s of science degree in business administration, an MBA, and is currently a 

candidate for a doctor of philosophy degree in Industrial and Organizational Psychology.  Caroline 

is a Lancaster County native, currently residing in Lampeter.  

Aaron’s Acres provides individuals with special needs age 5-21 year-round therapeutically based 

age-appropriate recreational programs directed by specifically trained and certified staff in a 

supportive environment that enhances socialization and communication skills. Emotional, 

educational, and recreational support is offered for the entire family. 

Visit www.aaronsacres.org to learn about our year-round social and recreational programs in 

Central PA. Proceeds from all fundraising efforts benefit families and participants in all counties 

served by our organization. For more information on Aaron’s Acres, please contact Maria Kapsak, 

Community Outreach Coordinator at 717-917-6101 ext. 105 or mariakapsak@aaronsacres.org.    
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